P. O. Box 249
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

December 6, 1966

Mr. W. A. Schmid, Jr.
P. 0. Box 9681
Fort Worth, Texas T6107

Dear Sir:

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission has informed me
that something will have to be done in the near future regardlog the
final disposition of Senta Fe "B" Well No. l, which we drilled on
your property.

T regret that conditions changed regarding the Commission re=
quirements for a water well completion since we discussed it.

Will you please notify this office or the Commission office
in Aztec as to whether you desire to complete the well as a water well
according to the Commission Regulations. If you do not desire to com-
plete as a water well, I feel sure the Commission will request that
Tidewater finish plugging the well to the surface.

Very truly yours,

TIDEWATER OIL CCMPANY

Criginal Signed By
C. L. WALE

C. L. Wade

Ares Superintendent . ...

I

CIN/ep

bee: Mr. E. C. Arnold -
N.M.0.C.C. :
1000 Rio Brazos Rd. E
Aztec, New Mexico




